Betten Way Deliverance Wlincstrces
- Louing People and Changing Lives

July 15, 2025

To whom it may concern.

We, the church of Better Way Ministries located at 3300 Washinton Ave, are requesting a street
block off for Saturday August 30, 2025, from Washington Ave. to Linderman Street.

We are looking to have these streets blocked off from 8am until 7pm. During this time for our
church back to school give away /cookout.

We greatly appreciate your time looking forward to hearing from this council board soon
concerning this request.

Please reach out to me Darlean Parham at my email (darlenep3753@gmail.com) or you can
contact me at (262) 412-8140.

Best regards,

Apostle Leroy Shanks

Better Way deliverance Ministries 3300 Washington Ave. Racine, W! 53406 Office: 262-633-3909



